Friends of Fourfields PTFA
AGM
26" Of September 2018

Present: Kayleigh Watts, Katie Brooks, Sam Greenslade, Helen Stewart, Sara Firth, Chloe Grooby,
Siobhan Burns, Hayley Carr, Vicky Howland, Kat Withnall and Claire Collett.

ApO|OgiES:Vikki Allen, Michaela Hopper and Anna Despicht.

Election of committee members.vikki Allen had decided to leave her role as vice
chairperson due to not having enough time, thank you to Vikki for the time you have given us as vice.

Sam Greenslade re-elected as chairperson with Vicky Howland as vice chairperson whilst shadowing
Sam with the intention of taking over as chairperson next year. Katie Brooks re-elected as treasurer
with Hayley Carr shadowing her with the intention of taking over the role next AGM.

Siobhan Burns re-elected as secretary.

Suggestions on what we can work on finacially: mrs collett asked of the

possibility of donation for new books to hep support the new accelerated reading programme. It was
agreed that the PTFA would make a £500 donation.

PTFA have also agreed to cover half the cost of the whole school panto.

Mrs Counsell has asked if we could help the gardening club with new planters and bark. Sara and
Hayley have kindly offered to try and source some of these items.

Miss Grooby to Check with Mr Shaw on the goal posts situation.

This years events:christmas disco date confirmed as weds 19t 5:30 til 7pm. It was discussed at
the AGM wether we should separate key stages 1&2 as we had received feedback that it was felt to
be “too hectic” with the whole school. We had decided on keeping it the whole school with the
possibility of more help on the dance floor.


http://www.fourfields.lincs.sch.uk/index.html

Christmas Fair to be held on the 14" Dec 3 til 5pm, school to inform Gymnastics and Miss
McHamilton.

Non-uniform day is to be held onth 30" Nov to raise gifts for Christmas fair.

Key stage 2 movie night will be held on 28th November 5 til 7 and key stage 1 games night on the 20"
nov, 3 til 5pm.

Any other Business: The committee has been asked to serve refreshments on Tuesday 18"
Dec for the schools musical extravageanza.

We also discussed the possibility of changing this years Christmas card fundraiser to Christmas tea
towels. Links below if everyone would like to have a look.

http://www.classprinting.co.uk/

https://www.classfundraising.co.uk/

The chairs report is attached with the treasurers to follow.

Date of next meeting: the next meeting will be held alongside key stage 2 movie night on the
28" Nov.

Could | ask that if anyone is available to help on some or all of the events to let us know ASAP.

We also need some new ideas for games or stalls for the Christmas fair. Any suggestions will be
discussed at the next meeting.


http://www.classprinting.co.uk/
https://www.classfundraising.co.uk/

